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July 4, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Students! 

 

Please be informed that the School Year 2019 -2020 has ended and we are now preparing for the 

opening of the School Year 2020 -2021. 

 

Please be advised to settle your accounts during the previous year before enrolling for the School 

Year 2020 – 2021. 

 

Tuition fees are the only sources of the school’s finances to pay its employees who had served 

even during the COVID 19 quarantine to meet the completion of the School Year and the 

promotion of the learners.  

 

 

Thank you very much for your usual support to the Vincentian Education. 

 

 

 

SR. LILIA ANGELES, DC 

Vice President for Administrative Services 

and Finance Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


